
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 

Thursday, October 29, 2015 

   
      It has been an exciting week as students 
honored Red Ribbon week with an activity each 
day put on by Student Council.  The students also 
continued their study of place value and finished 
learning about the butterfly life cycle.  Tomorrow 
we will celebrate Halloween!  Please refer to the 
schedule below.  I hope that everyone enjoys a 
lovely weekend!  J 
 

11:15 – Costume Parade 
12:00 – Pizza Lunch  

12:30 – Halloween Carnival (sponsored by 8th 
Grade) 

2:00 - Dismissal  
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Veteran’s Day 

No School 
November 11 

 
Noon Dismissal 
November 24 

 
Thanksgiving 

Break 
No School 

November 25 to 
29 
 

What are we learning next week? 
Reading:  Fall Reading Comprehension.  STAR Testing 11/5 & 11/6 

Math:  How do you locate numbers on a number line?  Topic 4 Test 

Writing:  Squiggle Writing 

Second Steps: Empathy Training 

Science:  What are the steps in the life cycle of the frog? 

Religion:  Where is the Confessional located?  The stories of The 

Prodigal Son and The Lost Coin. 

 

Reminder 
 

Don’t forget to register 
for the Rosary Project if 
you are interested.  This 

is sure to be a very 
memorable experience 

for your children as 
they prepare for 1st 
Communion.  See the 

flyer in your 
Reconciliation Parent 

Meeting folder 


